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World Forest Day, observed annually on March 21st, raises awareness about the importance 

of forests and trees in sustaining life on Earth. Forests are vital for biodiversity, providing 

habitats and mitigating climate change by absorbing carbon dioxide. To celebrate, our team 

of 6 members visited Jheel Park, a 20-acre urban park near our college. The park features 

diverse plants and trees, beautiful flowers, and a pond surrounded by a walking path. It plays 

a crucial role in enhancing local quality of life and addressing environmental challenges. 

Visitors of all ages come for walking, jogging, and exercise. During the visit, Volunteers 

engaged with local teenagers, explaining the importance of trees and plants. The experience 

helped us reconnect with nature and advocate for urban greenery. 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


